Hello lovely Language Group people,

| hope you have had a good week, even though the weather hasn’t been as sunny as we were getting
used to. The best part of my week was when | got to speak to most of you on Tuesday. | really
enjoyed hearing your news, and finding out what you have been up to. Some of you have been
baking, some people are gardening, and some of you are doing Joe Wicks exercises in the mornings. |
will hopefully talk to you again in a couple of weeks.

As you can see from the photo, Henry has been out for walks with us, and | put his woollen scarf on
to keep him warm. We found these logs to climb or sit on at the UEA, so had a little rest while
Chester did some sniffing. His nose is always busy sniffing the ground or the air, and he gets
especially excited when | am cooking dinner.

Have you watched the video of all the school staff throwing books to each other? | hope you enjoyed
watching it, and noticed not only Chester, but Henry as well in my bit. | tried to get Luca also, but he
isn’t so keen on reading books, and jumped down from the bench to sit inside. | have also recorded
myself doing Brain Gym, so you can watch that and join in if you want to. You won’t believe what
happened when | was recording it! | had just about finished when my phone started ringing-really
LOUD! I had to stop the recording and start again, otherwise you would all have been able to hear
the annoying sound of my phone over the music.

| hope you are enjoying the activities on the class and Language Group blogs. Some of you told me
about other types of exciting learning that you are doing too. Ardan decided that myself and Mr
Beveridge needed some ICT lessons, so | have also been doing some home learning. He is quite strict
and gives us lots of homework, so | need to work really hard.



Have a lovely week children, and don’t forget that Language Group has its own email address now.
You can upload a photo or picture to send to us, and | will (hopefully) be able to see it. If | can’t, | will
ask Ardan to give me another ICT lesson.

Enjoy yourselves,

From Mrs Beveridge



